Holy Cross Catholic Church Po Box 129 Bondi Junction NSW 2025 Australia



11 March 2022

Dear Parents,

The sacrament of Confirmation for children in year 6 and above not attending Holy Cross Primary school will be celebrated in Holy Cross Catholic Church on Tuesday, 24th May 2022 at 7pm by Bishop Richard Umbers.

The parent information meeting will be on Thursday, 21st April at 7.30 pm in the Crypt. There will be preparation classes on Thursdays 28th April, 5th, 12th & 19th May, at 4pm in Holy Cross Church Crypt. For more information please contact the parish on 9389 3156 or email at holycrossbj@gmail.com.

Blessings and thanks,

Fr. Terrence Millard PP